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Dear Cambridge Families:

It is with great excitement that I officially welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year. We hope that you enjoyed your
summer spending time doing what you love. We have spent the summer recharging, reflecting, and preparing for
your children’s arrival. Each summer reminds me that it's the people who make the school great. It is nice to have a
beautiful landscape, large classrooms, technology, etc., but it’s only the smiles, the laughter, the chatting, and yes
even the tears, followed by hugs, that make our school a special place to work and learn.

If you are new to Cambridge School, WELCOME!!!! Our school mascot is the Cougar and in no time you will be
beaming with Cougar Pride! When your child returns home from school on the first day, you will understand why I say
our school is “A Special Place for Children”. Ask any parent of a returning child and they will tell you we have the
most caring staff you could want for or need. To our returning parents, thank you again for the partnership,
commitment, and support you have provided to us over the years. We could not have done this work without you!

This year our school based theme is “We all Belong”. This mantra is important to us, because we believe that every
student, family, and staff member is an integral part of our school community. Each student and family brings with
them unique perspectives, experiences and abilities that molded together make Cambridge Elementary School, “ A
special place for students”.

Please be on the look out this Friday, August 25th, for this year’s first edition of the Cambridge Communicator, which
will include some important information that should help to support a smooth transition process into the new school
year. Please continue to visit our district’s website (www.sbschools.org) for the most current and up to date
information.

Educationally Yours,

Ms. Christi N. Pemberton
Ms. Christi Pemberton, Principal

South Brunswick School District

“We All Belong!”

http://www.sbschools.org/

